Kathx O'Rear

From: Leo Luczak

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 5:14 PM
To: Debra Thompson; Kathy O'Rear
Subiject: FW: Resignation

From: Susan Thomason [sct49@msn.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 4:32 PM
To: Mark Jensen; Leo Luczak

Cc: Chris Fry (

Subject: Resignation

Mayor Mark Jensen,

The time has come to move in August 2014 to full retirement status from Petersburg to central Oregon. At the
end of June I formally resign my position as chairman of the Petersburg Borough Planning & Zoning
Commission. I have very mixed feelings about doing so as I appreciate the other members of the commission
and future work on the comprehensive plan for our wonderful community. The quality and interest of those
serving in local government will lead the Petersburg Borough in the best direction for the next few decades.

I thank you, the other assembly members, borough manager, Stephen Giesbrecht, and director of community
development, Leo Luczak, for your commitment and service to the local borough.

Good luck in your continued role to lead and oversee this great community.
Regards,
Susan Thomason

Sct49 @msn.com
503-568-9980




